COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, January 23, 2006

QUESTION (12)

QUESTION: Cllr. Mick Murphy

"To ask the Manager, who is paying for the replacement of the bridge over the by-pass at Dominics, when will the design be ready for viewing and what is the current estimated completion date?"

REPLY
The construction of the replacement N81 Pedestrian Bridge will be paid for by the developer.  

Planning Application Register Reference SD03A/0633 refers.  Condition 2 of An Bord Pleanala’s decision to Grant Permission refer to the construction of the replacement N81 Pedestrian Bridge.  Condition 2 states

2.
Prior to commencement of development, the developer shall agree in writing with the planning authority, precise details relating to the replacement of the N81 pedestrian bridge insofar as it relates to the southern side of the carriageway.  These details shall include proposals for provision of C.C.T.V. monitoring equipment and transmission system to be installed on the bridge at the developer’s expense together with any necessary detailed redesign of the southern portion of the bridge to counter incidents of anti-social behaviour in this area.

Reason:  In the interest of pedestrian safety and the proper planning and sustainable development of the area.

A compliance submission was received on 13th January, 2006, in relation to Condition 2.  Register Reference SD03A/0633/C2 refers.  This Compliance submission is available to view on the Intranet and on the Council’s website www.southdublin.ie
A Commencement Notice in respect of the planning permission granted under Register Reference SD03A/0633 (An Bord Pleanala Reference PL06S.206768) was received on 25th October, 2005.  Details of the completion date were not included in the Commencement Notice.

